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Falcon Ridge  

Annual Meeting  
 

  

Tuesday, March 28, 2017, 7-9 p.m.  

Falcon Ridge HOA Clubhouse  

                     
Agenda 

  1) Introductionsð Board & Committees 

  2) Community Operations Review 

  3) Financial Review 

  4) Board Elections 

 

Plan to attend 

Meet your neighbors 

 

 

BOARD ELECTION 

Consider serving your community! 

There will be two open Board positions 

to fill in 2017. Please consider serving 

your community for a two year term. 

 

Please submit your name and a brief 

bio to Jeff Nelson at  

jeffbecknelson@yahoo.com  

no later than March 10th. 
 

*Make sure your emailõs subject line   

specifies "FR HOA Elections"   

IMPORTANT  

Watch for Meeting Proxy /  

Election Ballot in the mail.  

Your participation is important!  

Neighbors, 
It is the traditions we have established that makes our community great! The Family 

Hayride with Santa and the Holiday Open House gave us all an opportunity to usher in the holi-

days with our neighbors and friends. Pictures of our families within, tell the story of our com-

munity.  Yes  - WE ARE FALCON RIDGE! 

 

Welcome to our new homeowners.  We hope that you will  become involved in activities and 

will share with us any traditions that you have experienced that might become a new oppor-

tunity for  our Falcon Ridge Community.  

 

Please mark your calendar and plan to attend our Annual Meeting, on Tuesday, March 

28 th.  Two board memberõs terms expire which offers  an opportunity for other homeowners to 

become involved. The time and effort  you give will be a rewarding experience!  If not a board 

position commitment, please consider volunteering your time to one of our socials or commit-

tees. 

 

Wishing everyone the best  in 2017 which already is moving in the direction of Spring! 

 

       Jeff Nelson         Todd Stanley             Rick Maner             
                   Kurt Doyle               Laura Barker  

 

Board of Directors 

 

Jeff Nelson 

President 

jeffbecknelson@yahoo.com 

742-4022  

 
Todd Stanley 

Vice President 

toddstanle@yahoo.com 

768-0885  

 
Rick Maner 

Treasurer 

ramjr@sbcglobal.net 

254-7857 

 
Kurt Doyle 

Secretary 

kurt.doyle@quintiles.com 

317-8035  

 
Laura Barker 

Board Member 

lrs316@gmail.com 

607-227-3218 
 
 

 

Management Company 

The Tiehen Group, Inc. 
 

Kathy Hartman  

Property Manager 

khartman@tiehengroup.com 

648-1188 ext. 29 

 
Pool Access Cards 

Heather Stephens 

Assistant to Kathy Hartman 

heather@tiehengroup.com 

648-1188 ext. 36 



  

 
Falcon Ridge Homeownerõs Association  Winter 2017 Newsletter - Page 2 

W E ARE òFALCON RIDGEó! 

Wʮlc˛ɵʍ  
Nˏʤ Nˏiʱʲb˛rʟ 
We hope that you are enjoying your new homes. 

The summer family social  

offered a venue for all ages! 

Our Falcon Ridge children and, 

of course, the grandchildren, 

enjoyed face painting, magic shows and the sand 

art. It was a time for homeowners to enjoy a picnic 

lunch from the Moose Food Truck and catch up 

with friend & neighbors!   

 

Thanks to everyone who joined in  

to make this a success. 

SUMMERñFUN FOR ALL! HOLIDAY OPEN HOUSE       
The  Falcon Ridge Golf Course team helped  
plan a perfect evening for homeowners to relax during 
the holiday craziness that was upon us. Over 200 res-
idents stopped by  to visit with neighbors and f riends 
during the holiday. 

Richard F. & Lori A. Birkner  

20809 W 93rd Terrace 

 

Edward & Kathryn Blasco 

9741 Sunset Circle 

 

Shane Cox 

9336 Redbud Lane 

 

Geoffrey & Jennifer Holton 

20607 W. 95th Terrace 

 

Kyle & Amy Jones 

20613 W 168 th Place 

 

Ghassan & Jodi Khazin 

9630 Redbud Lane 

Hilliard & Colleen Moore 

20910 W 96th Terrace 

 

Robert Plum 

9101 Falcon Ridge Drive 

 

Adam & Stephanie Sefchick 

9645 Redbud Lane 

 

Richard & Wendy Smith 

9233 Redbud Lane 

 

Tyler & Sarah Whetstine 

9629 Deer Run Street 

 

 

 

Holidays have come and gone but our Annual  

Family Hayrides leave lasting family memories! 
 

As always, the hayride through our òholiday litó community 

was enjoyed by an abundance of families- moms, dads, 

kids and grandkids! The rain held off and the unseasona-

bly warm weather was welcomed.  Carolers added to the 

cheer and hot chocolate and cookies with Santa, while 

òwish listsõ were shared, made a perfect evening.  

 

Thanks to Natalie Blume, chairperson, and her volunteers 

who made the event a great success! 


